
Buzz Seating News Letter 

Have you heard the Buzz? 

Hope you all had a great Christmas and an awesome New Year’s Eve.  Wrapping up—2019 has gone by so fast. Lots of things 

have happened at Buzz this year. We strive on improving product, new designs and, of course, our superior customer service. 

Thought we might recap a little. 

It’s a great time to be a part of the Buzz Seating team!  

Looking forward to another stellar year. 

Sales Director 

2019 Christmas Party 

We enjoyed dinner at Jag’s Steak and Seafood in Cincinnati. What an elegant atmosphere and fine dining 

it was.  A special thanks to Kit Timmons for putting all of it together and Dan O’Hara for sponsoring it. It 

was an awesome time with family and friends. 

 

Have You Explored Our Website Lately? 

If you haven’t, you’re missing one of our best improvements from last year!  Our website is attractive, easy to navigate, easy to 

find products, fabrics, pricing and anything else you and your customers need to know about what Buzz Seating offers.   

New Cincinnati Headquarters  

We have put the finishing touches on our new headquarters in West Chester/Cincinnati this year.  Adding to our Canadian 

location, this new facility offers 25,000 square feet and space for the more than 7,000 chairs we have in stock and ready to ship. 

Buzz has added a photography studio at both locations, and, in Cincinnati, a spacious showroom. The showroom accommodates 

60” wall display banners and wall art along with all of our top notch products and marketing materials.  


